
Tuesday, August 16 
2:00 - 5:30 p.m. 

Law School Atrium 

Take care of logistical matters before school starts!   
 

At the law school: set up your email account, register your Cleveland-
Marshall password, and configure your computer to access the CSU 
wireless network. Plus, see your classrooms and get acquainted with 
the law building before your full day on Wednesday. 
 

At the University: get your Viking ID Card, parking pass, and text-
books during this time, if you have not done so already. Make sure to 
walk around and visit the Rec Center and Student Center. 
 

Also, we are hosting the annual Student Organization Fair from 
4:30-5:30 p.m. on the upper level of the Law school Atrium. Come 
see what great student organizations we have and learn their plans 
for this academic year. It’s a great way to meet upper level students! 
 

We encourage you to take advantage of this 

time so you are fully ready to focus on the 

study of law during First Years’ First Week. 


